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FLOWERS – Given by Ralph & Judy Conrad 
“In loving memory of our parents, Freeman and  
Roma Conrad, and Lawrence and Helen Elliott.” 
 
DEACON OF THE DAY – Nancy Berquist 
 
USHERS – Kim, Catie, and Anna Crowell  
 
 

THIS WEEK AT DENNIS UNION CHURCH 
 
 
SUNDAY -  June 24 
 10:00 – Worship 
 11:00 -  Fellowship 
   2:30 -  Eventide - audition 
  
MONDAY – June 25 
   6:30 -  Eventide - audition 
 
TUESDAY – June 26  
   9:00 – Auction sorting 
   6:30 – Eventide audition 
 
WEDNESDAY – June 27 
   9:30 – Clergy 
   6:30 – Eventide audition 
 
THURSDAY – June 28 
   7:00 – Hyannis Sound 
   7:30 – Al-Anon 
 

FRIDAY – June 29 
   4:00 – Recital rehearsal 
   6:00 – Girl Scout overnight 
    
SATURDAY – June 30 
  8:30 – “We Are the Men” rehearsal  
   
   

 

	
PRAYER LIST – June 24, 2018 

 
Nursing Home 
Edith Conti – Liberty Commons 
Robert Darling – Wingate of Brewster 
John Stanton – Pleasant Bay 
 
Health Concerns 
E. Kenney Baker (ex husband of Rachel Simons) 
Bev Brink  
Anthony Coccio, Jr. (son of Tony Coccio) 
Bob Colpitts (brother of Nancy Aceti) 
Palmer Esau (brother of Virginia Esau) 
Nancy Fuller 
Nicholas Harris (friend of Virginia Esau) 
Geri Noble 
Elizabeth Peterson (niece of Laura & Blair Jasie) 
Denise Savage (sister-in-law of Rachel Simons) 
George Sherman (friend of Rachel Simons) 
Bev Turner 
 
Others to Support with Prayer 
Service men and women serving at home and  
  abroad 
 
 

FRIENDLY VISITOR 
Would you like to be a  
“Friendly Visitor”?  To 
expand the ministry of 
the church, we are 
hoping to enlist 
volunteers who would be 
willing to make one visit  
each month.  Please be in touch with the church 
office to volunteer. 
 
We are also creating a list of volunteers willing to 
drive church members to medical appointments on 
occasion.  Rides are also available through the 
Senior Centers in both Dennis and Yarmouth.   
 
If you are willing to be on either list, please contact 
Nancy, in the church office, to be added!  Thanks! 
 
 



TARGETED DONATION – CHAMP HOMES 
During the month of June we are collecting items 
for Champ Homes, “places of hope, built on faith.” 
Their mission is to provide and maintain a safe, 

supportive, nurturing home 
environment for formerly homeless 
youth and adults. You can learn 
more at: www.champhomes.org. 
The items needed are: 
toothbrushes, small shampoos, 

conditioner, deodorant, toothpaste, soap, shaving 
cream, razor, face cloth… all these items can be 
purchased at The Dollar Tree or similar stores. 
 

AUCTION NEWS 
Thanks to all your generosity, the Auction crew has 
no more space for donations…so no more pick ups!  
We have to ask that you not even drop things 
off…with the exception of jewelry.  We can tuck that 
in a drawer!   Many thanks!        -Your Auction Crew  
 

AUCTION SORTING 
Auction sorting continues this Tuesday, June 26, 
from 9 to 11. Please join us as we enjoy fellowship 
and hard work toward the success of our 64th DUC 
Auction. Also, if you have not signed up to help on 
Auction day, Sat., August 11, we have a spot for 
you! We especially need many hands to help with 
clean up after the Auction. For more information, 
contact Joanne Ashby at jcacorp@comcast.net. 
 

 
FROM THE OFFICE 

Please be sure to let Nancy know when you want to 
have a meeting.  She has the church calendar.  
Also, if you have an article for a Steeple Bell 
(monthly newsletter), please let her have it by the 
15th of the previous month.  AND, importantly, any 
articles for the Sunday worship bulletin must get to 
her by Wednesday. 
 
 

SEARCH COMMITTEE 
With enormous disappointment, we have learned 
our candidate for pastor has withdrawn.  To say the 
least, we are shocked and disheartened, but in fact 
believe God has other plans for us.  The 
committee’s plans for July 7th and 8th have been 
cancelled. 
 

 
 
 

ELEVATOR 
Yes!  We have an elevator!!  For anyone who finds 
the stairs daunting, we do have an elevator…to the 
left of the stage in Fellowship Hall. 
 
 

WHY BUYING D-YECH FOOD CARDS 
IS A GOOD IDEA 

D and her 10 and 6 year old children, were 
displaced since October.  She had medical issues 
and had a difficult time paying the rent.  She and 
the owner agreed to have her family leave at the 
end of the lease.  She and her daughters have 
been bouncing between friends and families’ 
houses as well as staying at the hotel she works at 
(when space would allow).  She was able to find a 
unit that would be appropriate for her family size, 
and affordable moving forward, but she did not 
have the move-in costs to secure the unit.  We 
utilized $500 out of private prevention to ensure 
she will be able to move into her new home.  
 

PSALM 89 
I feel like singing this morning, O Lord. 
I feel like telling everyone around me how great 
  You are 
If only they could know the depths of Your love 
  and Your eternal concern for those who  
  follow you! 
Buy my songs are so often off-key. 
My speech is so inadequate. 
I simply cannot express what I feel, 
  what I know to be true about Your love 
  for Your creatures upon this world. 
 
But even the songs of the birds proclaim 
  Your praises. 
The heavens and the earth beneath them, 
  the trees that reach toward You, 
  the flowers that glow in colorful beauty, 
  the green hills and soaring mountains, 
  the valleys and the plains, 
  the lakes and the rivers, 
  the great oceans and pound the shores – 
 they proclaim Your greatness, O God, 
 and Your love for Your human creatures 
  throughout this world. 
 
How glorious it is to be alive, O Lord! 
May every breath of my body, 
  every beat of my heart, 
    be dedicated to Your praise and glory. 

-Interpretation by Leslie Brandt 


